Pre-Kindergarten September Newsletter

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the beginning of our 2024-2025 school year! We are very excited to be working with you and your children this year. We have many fun-filled and enriching activities planned each day. It is packed with a curriculum and fun including Literacy, Math, Science, Social Studies, Spanish and Art. We will also have free play and socializing with our new friends throughout the day. Outdoor time is also scheduled into the daily routine weather permitting.

Keep an eye out for the "Week in Review" at the end of each week. A copy will be sent home with your child every Friday. It will inform you of the coming week's curriculum and special events.

Finally, we will send home an "All About Me" poster to each child. Each week, one child will be able to have the opportunity to share their favorite book, and CD. They will also have a chance to share their poster and pictures of family and friends.

Your child's shoes will be in the hallway cubbie, please be sure that you switch your child's shoes in the hallway on the bench prior to entering the classroom. You will also need a folder, backpack, change of clothes and a 3-ring binder (1.5 inches)

We look forward to a great year!

Ms. Michelle, Ms. Jill, Ms. Melissa and Mr. Jacob



